
H E L P I N G  U S

Help Others

Bethell Hospice is here for you and

your family. Your generosity can

make it possible for other residents,

community clients and their families

to receive the same gentle care

and support.

Here when you need us



Ways You Can Help

Care costs at Bethell Hospice are only partially covered by our Ontario

health care system. Each year, over $1,000,000 must be raised through

local fundraising efforts to keep the doors of Bethell Hospice open

and all programs and services available at no cost to residents,

community clients or their families.

We rely heavily on donations to continue our work. For information

on how you can make an In Memoriam donation, or help in many

other ways, please stop by the Fundraising Office at Bethell Hospice,

or ask your Nurse, PSW, Social Worker or Volunteer to have one of

our fundraising staff contact you.



L E A D E R S H I P  G I F T S

I N  L I E U  O F  F L O W E R S

I N  H O N O U R

S P E C I A L  E V E N T S

E S T A T E  G I F T S

As a Bethell Benefactor, you can support an individual
room in Bethell Hospice for a defined period of time.
Families often find comfort in sponsoring a room to
allow others to experience the same care & comfort
they received.

Gifts of securities and endowment gifts offer other ways
to make a meaningful investment in the future of Bethell
Hospice.  Please contact the Fundraising Office for
assistance if you are considering this type of gift.

Estate gifts can offer substantial tax benefits as part of
a long-term financial plan, regardless of age or financial
situation.  A future gift to Bethell Hospice can be made
through a bequest in a will, or by designating Bethell
Hospice Foundation as a life insurance policy beneficiary.
Please contact the Fundraising Office for assistance if
you are considering this type of gift, and help to ensure
Bethell Hospice will be here for future generations.

Please visit our website for other ways to help.
foundation.bethellhospice.org

Residents, community clients and their families often
choose to direct In Memoriam gifts to Bethell Hospice.
Selecting Bethell Hospice as a charity of choice for
expressions of sympathy is a meaningful way to show
your support. Bethell Hospice provides memorial gift
cards to several funeral homes in the surrounding area,
or you may request cards from the Fundraising Office.

Residents, community clients
and their families may choose
to honour a Nurse, PSW, Social
Worker, Volunteer or another
caregiver with a donation to

Bethell Hospice.  Donations In Honour are a wonderful
way to recognize the support of a special Bethell Hospice
caregiver who made a difference to you and your family.

A donation is also a great way to honour a special
occasion as a gift for a birthday, wedding or anniversary.

Many families organize their own fundraising events,
with proceeds directed to Bethell Hospice.  If you are
interested in organizing a garage sale, bake sale, dinner
party, golf tournament, fashion show, 5K run or other
initiative in support of Bethell Hospice, please let us know.
We would be happy to help promote your event, and offer
suggestions to help make it a huge success.

at Bethell Hospice

Each May, our major fundraiser, Hike for Bethell Hospice,
brings families together to raise money and remember
their loved ones.  Families of current and former residents
and community clients often organize fundraising teams
as a yearly tribute.

Many families also remember their loved ones with a
donation to our Light & Love Tree Lighting each December.



Thank you for your support, and

your belief in the importance of

Bethell Hospice in our community.

Donations may be made in person at the:
Fundraising Office
in our Bethell Hospice Residence

Online at:
foundation.bethellhospice.org

Or by mail to:
Bethell Hospice Foundation
P.O. Box 75, Inglewood, Ontario L7C 3L6

For more information, please contact:
Bethell Hospice Foundation Executive Director
905.838.3534, ext. 2251

Fundraising Manager
905.838.3534, ext. 2249

Or email:
foundation@bethellhospice.org

Please let us know when would be a convenient time for an in-room visit or call to learn more about the
Bethell Hospice Foundation, and how you can help ensure that Bethell Hospice is here for future residents,
community clients and their families.

Resident/Client Name:             Contact Phone:

Room (if applicable):              Contact Email:

Family Member Name: Convenient Time to Call or Visit:

Relationship to Resident/Client:

Please drop off your completed form to the mail slot in the Fundraising Office in our Bethell Hospice Residence
or mail it to Bethell Hospice Foundation, P.O. Box 75, Inglewood, Ontario L7C 3L6

Printed on recycled paper.

Here when you need us


